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Melinda Cotton

	

To:
<mbcotton@hotmail .co
m>

11/05/2007 04 :35 PM

Subject Fw: Urge Passage of Belmont Shore Nov . 6th Council Item 1
re limitation of residential construction to 2

To cityclerk

cc

Subject Fw: Urge Passage of Belmont Shore Nov . 6th Council Item 1
re limitation of residential construction to 2

<districtl@longbeach.gov>, <district2@longbeach .gov>, District3
DeLong < district3@longbeach.gov>, <district4@Iongbeach.gov>,
<district5@longbeach.gov>, <district6@longbeach .gov>,
<district7@longbeach.gov>, <district8@long beach .gov>,
<district9@longbeach .gov>

cc :
Subject: Urge Passage of Belmont Shore Nov. 6th Council Item 1 re limitation of

residential construction to 2

My husband and I had hoped to be able to attend tomorrow's (Nov . 6th) Council meeting to personally
urge the Council to approve Hearing Item 1 regarding a one-year temporary height limit on residential
construction in Belmont Shore to two stories .

Unfortunately, we will not be able to attend as we are in San Diego assisting Jeffs parents .

We appreciate the Council's initial support of such a height limit and urge the Council to pass this
supporting ordinance .

Thank you .

Sincerely, Melinda Cotton and Jeff Miller
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